
 

 
 
April 25, 2017 
 
 
Attention Transportation, Meals and Lodging Providers:  
 
We are pleased to be working with Secure Transportation (Secure) to provide efficient, high 
quality non-emergency medical transportation (NEMT), meals and lodging.  Please note 
the following:  
 

1. For NEMT, meals and lodging services performed prior to April 1, 2017 through our 
former provider, Integrated Transport Management (ITM), that have not been invoiced 
to ITM yet, please forward encounter data to Secure Transportation at 
NMClaims@SecureTransportation.com. 
 
For any services previously submitted to ITM for approved services that are past due, 
please resubmit to NMClaims@SecureTransportation.com.  Secure will work with 
Molina Healthcare to validate and verify reimbursement status.  
 
 

2. For emergency ambulance services, please submit claims for services April 1 and 
onward to Molina Healthcare of New Mexico:  

 
Electronic submission: 
MHNM uses Change Healthcare as its clearing house. The payer ID is 09824.  
Questions may be directed to (877) 469-3263.  
 
 
Thank you.  
 
 
Provider Services Department 
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